

FULLWELL SNT NEWSLETTER JUNE 2009



The FULLWELL Safer Neighbourhood team are here to make a difference in your community. If you have concerns about day-to-day crime or disorder issues please contact a member of your team. For more information about neighbourhood policing visit www.met.police.uk/saferneighbourhoods

Safer Neighbourhood policing — "What does it mean and what do they do?" Safer Neighbourhood Teams (SNT's) were introduced in every ward in London in April 2006. The idea is "Local officers, policing a local area and dealing with its' residents and the problems that directly concern them"

Every SNT is made up of 1 Sergeant, 2 Police Constables and 3 Community Support Officers. There are alternative ways of reporting low-level crime to the police that may avoid you having to queue at a police station. Visit www.met.police.uk and see the link for self-reporting crime over the internet. It's quick and easy and you will immediately receive a Home Office reference number.



Working together for a safer London

FULLWELL CRIME FOR MAY 2009

There were 68 incidents reported to police in relation to crime within FULLWELL WARD

During the month of May there were Six (6) Residential Burglaries reported to police.

There was also One (1) Attempted Burglary to a Non Residential Premises such as a shed or outbuilding

There were Two (2) Robbery allegations whereby personal property was stolen from another using "Force" in order to do so.





Working together for a safer London

WARD PANEL SET PRIORITIES

On Thursday the 21st of May 2009
Police met with the members of
Fullwell Ward Panel in order to discuss
issues relating to crime within the
ward.

As a result the following areas of concern were identified.

Burglary (Across the Ward).

And.

The issue of <u>Anti Social Behaviour</u> in and around Fullwell Parade, Owen Waters House and Repton Court.

As a result your SN policing team will be concentrating their efforts and in doing so working with their partners in order to tackle and deal with effectively those problems identified



PUBLIC CONSULTATION

We the SN policing team responsible for FULLWELL WARD are anxious to hear and deal with your concerns.

By way of an example
On Saturday the 23rd of May 2009 an open air meeting was conducted within the allotment site situated in Fullwell Avenue.

The meeting was to address the concerns of allotment holders in relation to crime directly affecting the allotments.

Approximately 50 people attended the meeting during which various ideas were raised in order to improve security and promote a partnership approach in order to reduce incidents of theft and criminal damage.

If you have any localised concerns then please contact us.



This newsletter is produced MONTHLY

Please let us know if there are crime related issues you wish to bring to the attention of the ward.

For an E-mail copy please contact us using the E-mail address shown.



"ADOPT A BLOCK"

Police Community Support Officers have set up public surgeries within the following areas.

Owen Waters House (Fullwell Ave)
Claire House (Fullwell Ave)
Tiptree Estate (Clayhall Ave)

These "open door" surgeries are to be held each Wednesday.

The dates and times of the individual surgeries are locally advertised or can be found on the Metropolitan Police
Web Site

www.met.police.uk

Please drop by if you have information or concerns in relation to criminal activity within these areas



Working together for a safer London

FULLWELL WARD POLICE TEAM

PS 19JI Andy HOBSON
PC 214JI TOWLER
PC 203JI NICHOLSON-WISBEY
PCSO 7172 ROWE
PCSO 7730 RATHOR
PCSO 7758 DIGGINS

Tel - 020 8721 2570 or 020 7161 9360

fullwell.snt@met.police.uk